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Topic: Meetings for proposed works in Prime Minister’s dining room 

Question P15 

Senator WONG—So how many meetings have there been subsequent to 7 
December 2006? 

Mr Bray—I would have to check; I cannot remember. It would be at least two or 
three meetings. 

Senator WONG—At least two or three? 

Mr Bray—Probably, yes. I would have to go back and check our records. 

Senator WONG—Who is in charge of this, Mr Bray? 

Mr Bray—It comes out of my section. I would have to ask one of my staff to go 
back through the files and check how many formal meetings there were. 

Senator WONG—Can they do that today? 

Mr Bray—Yes, we can. 

Answer 
 
The design meetings that have been held for this project after 7 December 2006 
are: 
  
18 December 2006:
Attended by: 
Terry Crane - Prime Minister's Office 
David Kenny - DPS 
Rodney Bray - DPS 
  
16 February 2007:
Attended by: 
Terry Crane - Prime Minister's Office  
Tooey Elliot - Elliot Architects Pty Ltd 
David Kenny - DPS 
Rodney Bray - DPS 
Alf Atkin - DPS 
Gowrie Waterhouse - DPS 
 




